
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

31 July 2008 
 
 

WARNING TO SHAREHOLDERS 
POTENTIAL OFFER BY HASSLE FREE SHARE SALES PTY LTD 

 
Wesfarmers Limited is warning shareholders that they may receive a letter from Hassle Free 
Share Sales Pty Ltd (“Hassle Free Shares”) offering to buy their Wesfarmers shares. 
 
Wesfarmers does not endorse any unsolicited offer by Hassle Free Shares and will not be 
associated with any such offer. 
 
Wesfarmers has been requested by Hassle Free Shares to provide it with details of its 
shareholders and Wesfarmers is required to do so by law. 
 
If shareholders receive a letter from Hassle Free Shares or another company seeking to buy 
their shares, they should read it carefully to ensure: 
 
• that the amount offered is not below the current market price of Wesfarmers shares; and  
 
• the terms offered are no worse than they could receive by selling their shares on market.  

Shareholders can find out the market price of Wesfarmers shares in the business pages of 
major newspapers or by visiting the Wesfarmers website on www.wesfarmers.com.au. 

 
Before accepting any unsolicited offer from Hassle Free Shares or another company, 
shareholders are encouraged to seek independent financial advice.   
 
If shareholders have any queries regarding an offer by Hassle Free Shares they should contact 
the company’s share registry, Computershare Investor Services Pty Limited on 1300 558 062. 
 
For further information: Mark Triffitt 
    Executive General Manager, Corporate Affairs 
    Wesfarmers Limited  
    0413 876 810 

http://www.wesfarmers.com.au/

